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Dear Mount Olive Township School District Community,

Welcome back to a new school year! I hope you all had a refreshing
and enjoyable summer, filled with moments to recharge and connect
with loved ones. As we gear up for the year ahead, I’m excited about
the opportunities and experiences that await us in the Mount Olive
Township School District for the 2024-25 school year.

Reflecting on the summer, the recent Olympic Games stand out as a
powerful reminder of what can be achieved with dedication and
teamwork. The athletes showcased not only their incredible talents but
also a profound commitment to excellence and resilience—qualities that
resonate deeply with the values we strive to instill in our students.

Their inspiring performances remind us of the importance of
perseverance and support. As we step into this new academic year,
let’s draw from the Olympic spirit by setting high goals, encouraging
one another, and tackling challenges with confidence.

Our commitment is to foster an environment where every student feels
motivated to explore their potential and grow both academically and
personally. Together, let’s make this school year a time of remarkable
achievement and collective success.

Thank you for your ongoing support and dedication to the Mount Olive
Township School District. We look forward to a year filled with learning,
growth, and new accomplishments. Welcome back, and let’s make it a
great year!

Please be advised that students will return to school on Wednesday,
August 28th. From August 28th through August 30th, all schools will
operate on a half-day schedule. Schools will be closed on Monday,
September 2nd, for Labor Day and will resume with a full day schedule
on Tuesday, September 3rd. Principals will provide additional details
specific to their schools in separate communications.

Warm Regards,

Dr. Sumit Bangia


